
Horse Pen Run Committee  

Held Virtually via Zoom 

June 12,2024, Minutes 

In Attendance:  David Barrie, Alys Jarvela, Aaron Emery, Stacy Whitehouse and Catherine 

Neelley (PMP), Meg Paganelli (resident), Annabelle Markey(resident) 

 

Absent: Steve LeHew, Taylor Couch, Bob Griesbach, Vance Middleton 

 

Dave Barrie called the meeting to order at 7:08 PM.  

 

Resident Participation: 

• Meg Paganelli that the High Kicks Tae Kwon has volunteered to do a "clean up" day, during July. 

• Annabelle is a Master Naturalist and is interested in removing invasives from HPR. She will 
present a plan to the HPR committee. 

 

Native Wildflowers Garden: 

• The HPR committee received an update from Alys. Alys reported improvements have 
been recently done. A soil test revealed that additional compost was needed and added. 

 

Grass Cutting 

• Grass cutting- several volunteers will be working in HPR during June to cut grass on 

the trails. 

• Tree cutting and removal will also be done in June. 

• Alys suggested that the committee consider cutting the grass around the trees in late 

October or April of 2025. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 P.M. 

David Barrie 


